
 
Welcome to Meadowfields Monthly Newsletter 

 

e have some exciting activities 

coming up over the next few 

months here at Meadowfields so keep your 

eyes peeled on our entertainment schedule 

below!! 

Can you please make sure that we have your 

up to date contact details in the office, 

especially your email address so that we can 

keep you updated with any important 

information and with our Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to 

everyone for all of your donations, most of 

them have been for our activities. These are 

gratefully received and will be put to good 

use. We are sure the residents will gain 

much enjoyment from them.  

We have received some donations for 

our Summer Fete Stalls so thank you 

again for those. We are still looking for 

more and will happily accept anything 

you can donate. Thank you in advance 

for those. 

Our fundraising over Easter raised an 

amazing £246!!! The winning “Bear 

Name” was number 23 – Gordon, 

which was won by Bec, Ken’s relative. A 

very big well done to you. 

The 4 lucky raffle winners were Pauline, 

Julie, Trish and Jennie who picked some 

fabulous prizes!! A very well done to you 

also. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 

the community groups who have 

volunteered their time this last month. These 

include Pets at Home who visited bringing 

soft animals for us to meet, Stafford Folk 

Dancers who came to show off their dancing 

skills and who encouraged us to put on our 

dancing shoes. Thank you very much 

indeed.  

 

Afternoon Tea 

Monday 2
nd

 May 

Vicar Viv Starkey 

Wednesday 4
th
 May 

Nursery Children Visit 

Wednesday 11
th
 May 

Tony Wall - Singer 

Thursday 19
th
 May 

P.A.T Therapy Dog Visit 

Saturday 21
st
 May 

 

W 

 

May Events … May theme is “A Country Garden” 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dementia Awareness Week is Monday 15
th
 

to Friday 22
nd

 May 2016. Keep an eye out 

for the purple ribbon symbol and Forget-

Me-Knot flowers symbol of Dementia 

Friends, the Alzheimer’s Society Initiative. 

Their helpline & support number is 0300 

222 1122. 

 

Can we also give you a polite reminder that 

the activities are put on for our residents. If 

you, a friend or a relative would like to join 

in you are more than welcome but please 

book in advance as a small charge may 

apply for food etc. Thank you for 

understanding 

 

 

 
Please join me in wishing our lovely 

residents a very happy birthday this month: 
 
Eve W – 3rd May 
Margaret W – 11th May 
Hilda A – 12th May 
Betty W – 18th May 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

New Staff… 
 

Meadowfields are always looking for highly 

skilled and professional staff and we are 

delighted to welcome some new team 

members…. 

 

Heather – Care Assistant 

Andrea – Senior Care Assistant 

Joanne – Senior  Care Assistant 

 

We wish them all the best in their new roles. 

If you see them around please feel free to 

say hello. 

 

Our Summer Fete has now been arranged 

for Saturday 30
th

 July. The time will be 

confirmed nearer the day. We are looking 

for any donations of unwanted gifts or new 

items for our Tombola Stall, Vouchers or 

suitable items for the raffle, any bottles for a 

stall or any offers of cakes or baked items. 

All of these items would be gratefully 

received. Thank you in advance. 

 

If anyone wants to volunteer their time to 

assist on the fete day it would be much 

appreciated. It would only be for a little time 

so you can spend time with your relative and 

also enjoy the fete. Any help to help us set 

up, or man a stall or pack away would be 

extremely helpful. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

apologise for any inconvenience cause 

whilst the decorating and renovation of the 

home is taking place. Thank you for your 

continued cooperation throughout this 

process  

 

If you have any ideas you would like to 

share, please feel free to speak to Carinna, 

Cath or Pauline or you can contact us on 

01889 270565 or email us FAO Activities 

on admin@meadowfieldscarehome.co.uk. 

Coming Up …. 

May’s Birthday’s … 

Before we go… 

mailto:admin@meadowfieldscarehome.co.uk

